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3rd May 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are delighted to update you further on school staffing changes that will come in to effect in 
September 2017. 

As you already know, after a very successful career in teaching, Mrs Wendy Haslam has decided 
to take early retirement at the end of this academic year.  Today we have held interviews and we 
are very pleased to inform you that we appointed Miss Ashleigh Harris to the post of infant class 
teacher. 

You may recognise Ashleigh from her recent time spent at the school. She is a very talented, 
innovative teacher and a real asset to the team. 

Mrs Haslam and Miss Harris will work closely with each other to ensure a smooth transition. 
 
Please join us in wishing Ashleigh success in her new role and do not hesitate to contact us 
should you have any further questions. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Teresa Bosley and Sheldon Davies 
Headteacher           Chair of Governors 
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